
My name is Mark Anthony Ross and I am grateful to be considered for the VP-Elect of Regions and 
Chapters.  Currently I am the Director – Testing and Assessment for Miami Dade College Medical 
Campus.  I began my career in 2010 as a Testing and Assessment Specialist.  I have been exposed to 
leadership and involvement through service, and mentoring at all phases of my career to increase my 
leadership experience.  

As the Director of Testing and Assessment, I am very involved across the state in many leadership 
organizations.  I currently serve as the Region V Director for the Association of Florida Colleges as 
well as the campus chapter Vice President.  I have been actively engaged as a Committee Chair of the 
Florida Association of College Testing (FACTA).  I also have served as the Growth and Outreach 
Committee Chair for NCTA, as well as a current Membership Engagement Division head. 

I strive to promote excellence and professionalism as well as demonstrate the ability to solve complex 
problems.  My goal if elected to serve as VP-Elect of Regions and Chapters will be to grow the AFC 
organization and develop organizational strategies that collaborate with other professionals, policy 
makers, and institutional leaders to enhance an already thriving organization. Membership inclusion 
is a key element to the success of the AFC organization and through that platform we will engage and 
grow new membership.

I thank you for the opportunity and look forward to being a humble servant within the AFC 
community.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Ross

            " With Persistency and Consistency... 
SUCCESS will follow!!"


